ALERT! MUMIA’S SON TRANSFERRED TO ANOTHER FACILITY!
by: Monique Code

For the last 8 years, our warrior comrade Jamal Hart has fought long and hard in
the battle to win his own freedom so he can come home and push to free his
father. When | went to see him on Saturday, October 16", Jamal was in good
spirits and still strong mentally, physically, and spiritually. For those of you who
are not aware, Jamal was given an involuntary transfer to another facility. Here’s
the latest update surrounding this “transfer”.

Three weeks ago, | received a letter from Jamal to inform me that he will be
transferred from FCI Fairton to FCI Ray Brook in Ray Brook, New York. This
facility and the town itself are located between Saranac Lake and Lake Placid in
Upstate New York. Ray Brook is 5 hours from New York City and two and a half
hours from Albany. It's also 1 hour from the Canadian border. For those of you
who are familiar with this area, it's near the Adirondack Mountains.

Last Tuesday, | found out via the Federal Bureau of Prisons website that he was
transferred to USP Lewisburg. The reason was that he was held in a “holdover
unit”. In English, they held him in the hole upon his arrival. Through many phone
calls to the facility, the officers | spoke with stated that Lewisburg was not his
final destination. He arrived at FCI Ray Brook on October 21%. He checked in
with his family and he’s just fine.

For those of you who have loved ones doing Federal time and you do not know
their whereabouts, you can go to the following website: www.bop.gov. There you
can go to the “Inmate Locator” link and enter either the register number or their
first and last name. Once you hit enter, it will bring up all the info you need to
know. Jamal himself stated this fact and it's so true: “With the Feds, you never
know: they can tell an inmate they're going to one place and then they end up in
a whole other place.” The website is always an excellent resource for the most
updated information.

In any event, FCI Fairton has confessed: They were not successful in breaking
his spirit. Jamal continues to resist and does not allow his current environment to
get the best of him. He continues to do his own legal work and he does try to
attend college classes when he’s not harassed. He continues to build his
strength as a man who will never compromise with this system on any terms.


http://www.bop.gov/

Although we pray for all of those held behind enemy lines to come home, you
can best believe that Jamal’s liberation from inside these concentration camps
will certainly be a key victory to savor. He would love to hear from you so please
drop him a line and show a brother some love.

FREE JAMAL HART! FREE ALL POLITICAL PRISONERS!
POWER TO THE PEOPLE!

To reach Jamal, write to:
Jamal Hart, #50597-066
FCI Ray Brook

P.O. Box 9002

Ray Brook, NY 12977.



